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 Things to work on at home


. 


*Writing numbers 0-20


*Tying shoes


*Counting


*Add two groups together by writing an addition sentence (4 + 6 = 10) 


*Writing letters A-Z (upper and lowercase) 


* Sounding out small words that contain sounds we have worked on (a, b, c, f, h, i, j, m, o, p, s, t, u, g, d, r)


Example words: rat, tub, job, pat, stop, cast, fib, jab, hit, dug, dust, rib, gasp











What We Are Learning


Reading:


Skills: We have been reviewing letters and sounds. Students will continue to work on identifying a letter and its sound. They will also continue working on writing upper and lowercase letters. Please help your student practice writing letters at home. 





Knowledge 1: Fables and Stories. This week students learned about fables. They listened to the fables: “The Boy Who Cried Wolf”, “The Maid and the Milkpail”, “The Goose and the Golden Eggs”, and “The Dog in the Manger”. 





Math: Ch. 1 Addition Concepts. We will continue working on adding two numbers together and writing addition sentences (5+2=7). 





Writing: This week students began writing in a journal. We are working on writing a complete sentence, starting a sentence with a capital letter, and adding punctuation to our sentences. 














Snack


Our class has snack time every afternoon. Your child may bring one healthy snack (no cookies, candy, cake, chips, etc.) and a bottle of water to class each day. Juice and pop are not allowed in the classroom due to the mess they make when spilled. 








 Homework


Homework will come home in folder on Friday. Students should complete this on their own, with you reading directions. Please return by Thursday the next week. 








Clothes


Accidents happen!


Your child will need a complete change of clothes to be kept in their backpack in a Ziploc bag.  (shirt, pants, underwear)








Remind


Please sign up for our class on remind. I will be sending important information throughout the year using Remind. You will find the directions for signing up for Remind on the back of this newsletter. 








